
	

Facebook: St Joseph’s Nursery   Tel: 01226 290189/07412912919 

 St Joseph’s Newsletter September 2024

 
	

	

WELCOME BACK  
We look forward to everyone returning to Nursery after the Summer break and we 

would like to welcome all our new families who are starting with us!  
Here are a few dates for your dairy! 

 UPCOMING CELEBRATIONS  
Halloween- We will be carrying out 

Halloween activities and children are welcome 
to come to nursery in Halloween costumes 

from the 21st until 31st October. We will also 
be having a Halloween menu on the 31st 

October.  
Bonfire Night- We will be providing lots of 
creative activities around Bonfire night from 
the 1st November and having a Bonfire Menu 

on the 5th November. 
Christmas Jumpers- Throughout 

December all children are welcome to come 
to Nursery wearing their Christmas jumpers 

and we will be providing lots of festive 
activities.  

 
 
 

 

TERM DATES 
Summer Holidays 

All funded children return back to Nursery on 
Monday 9th September  

October Half Term  
All funded children break up from Nursery on 

Friday 25th October 2024 and return on 
Monday 11th November 2024 

Christmas Holidays  
All funded children break up on Friday 20th 

December 2024 and return back to Nursery on 
Monday 13th January 2025. 

 Nursery is closed on Wednesday 25th 
December,Thursday 26th December and 
Wednesday 1st January (These are Bank 

Holidays)  
We also close at 4pm on Tuesday 24th 
December and Tuesday 31st December.  

 

PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
On the 18th November we will be holding a Parents Evening where all parents will be given the 

opportunity to discuss their child’s progress with their child’s key person. From the 11th 
November you will be able to book your child’s appointment. 

 
 

NURSERY FEES AND MEAL PAYMENTS 
Can we please remind all parents/ carers that Nursery fees are due to be paid on the first 

Monday of every month and Nursery meals are due to be paid on the last Wednesday of 
every month. 

 
 
 

 
FUNDING FOR WORKING PARENTS 

Can we please remind all parents/ carers to ensure they reconfirm their funding code 
every 3 months to continue to receive your funding for working parents or your code 

will expire.   
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN NURSERY 
On the 27th September we are having a bun/cake sale to help raise money for Macmillan 

Cancer support Charity. Any cake/ buns donations would be greatly appreciated.  
 

INSET DAY 
On Wednesday 4th September it is an inset day due to staff training. No funded 

children will attend Nursery on this date.  
 


